
Conference

Future Directions in Statistics Symposium

Host: Matthew Robinson

We invite you to join us at the Institute of Science and Technology Austria (ISTA) for the symposium on
“Future Directions in Statistics” on July 29, 2024. This symposium brings together leading experts to
discuss their recent work and the direction of the field. It will provide a forum to discuss state-of-the-art
statistics research and emerging topics alike. The keynotes will be followed by informal discussions to
foster interactions and ideas exchange.Speakers:Sofia Charlotta Olhede, EPFLPhilippe Rigollet, MITJelena
Bradic, UCSDMing Yuan, Columbia UBoaz Nadler, Weizmann

Monday, July 29, 2024 09:00am - 06:00pm
Moonstone Seminar Room F

This invitation is valid as a ticket for the ISTA Shuttle from and to Heiligenstadt Station.
Please find a schedule of the ISTA Shuttle on our webpage:
https://ista.ac.at/en/campus/how-to-get-here/ The ISTA Shuttle bus is marked ISTA Shuttle
(#142) and has the Institute Logo printed on the side.
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